
Greenfield Conservation Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

Recorded by Michelle Hall 

 June 24, 2020 

  

Attendees: Roger Lessard, Karen Day, Carol Irvin, Kate Dean, Candi Fowler, Stephanie Kokal  

 

The meeting was called to order 6:00pm by Chairperson Roger Lessard.  

 

Erik Kokal Expedited Minimum Impact Wetlands Application – Chris Danforth of T F Moran 

The GCC had a discussion about the recent site walk at 207 Cornwell Road on June 16, 2020. It was 

noted that there did not appear to be any concerns with wetlands incursion as the area was dry and 

remains dry. Candi motioned to approve the application for a wetlands impact permit. Karen seconded. 

The GCC approved this unanimously.  

 

Milkweed Research by Katie Galletta 

Candi explained that she has spoken with Bowdoin College student Katie Galletta, who has decided that 

Carol Irvin’s field will be used for her honors thesis project regarding the egg-laying preferences of 

Monarch Butterflies. Carol explained that Katie will re-visit her field a few more times this year. 

 

Pollinator Project at Meadow Park 

The GCC rounded up its meeting with a walk through Meadow Park to check on the growth of the seeds 

which it had spread. Due to abnormally dry conditions, it was observed that few of the seeds are 

producing flowers right now. 

 

Roger adjourned the meeting at 6:45 pm. The next meeting of The GCC will be July 22, 6 pm at Meadow 

Park. 

 


